
 
October 28, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families of Swedish Assisted Living Residence: 

Re: Update on our Covid19 Outbreak 

 

First of all we want to thank you for being patient with us as we fight to contain the spread of this 

virus.  We apologize for not being able to update you as swiftly as we would like.  We want to ensure 

all infection prevention and control measures are put in place and that our residents are continuously 

cared for. 

As of today our confirmed cases are 5 staff and 2 residents.  We continue to implement the following 

measures:  

 All residents are asked to remain isolated in their suite and placed on droplet precautions. 

 Meal delivery service 2x a day. 

 Essential visits/outings are allowed but no social visits/outings.  Please coordinate with our  

nursing team 604 4201170 if you have an important appointment. 

 No recreational activities  

 Cohorting of staff on each floor of the building 

 Staff and resident screening for symptoms 2x a day 

 Physical distancing 

 Screening of essential visits at the Reception for signs and symptoms of Covid19 

 Covid booster immunization 

 Regular testing of staff and residents.  There will be another testing of all staff and residents on 

November 1st. 

 Wearing of mask and eye protection for all staff 

 Enhanced cleaning of commonly touched surfaces 

 

The time that all these restrictions/measures will be lifted is dependent on the development of this 

outbreak.  We are hoping we get all future test results negative.  We are constantly being directed by 

Fraser Health as to the appropriate action that needs to be done.  We will have more updates for you 

in the near future.  Thank you once again for your patience and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyson Ashford   
General Manager, Swedish Canadian Village 


